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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2009 11:27 AM

To: 'genleed4245@aol.com'

Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: Airs Id# 0210079-003-AG; YYG enterprises LLC d.b.a. Davis Blvd Plant, 3883 Davis Blvd, Naples,
FL 34104

Tracking: Recipient Delivery
'genlee4245@aol.com’
Bowman, Sandy Delivered: 4/7/2009 11:27 AM

Dear Ms. Yennire Gonzalez:

It was a pleasure to speak with you today regarding the change of ownership application which you have
submitted in order to notify and register your Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaner plant as an Air General permitted
facility.

Unfortunately, as we discussed, the application must be submitted on the correct and official DEP form. Your
form did not contain the reference to DEP Form No. 62-213.900(2), nor the Effective: 2/24/99 date at the bottom
of each page.

Attached, you will find 1) a scanned copy of the completed form which you completed and submitted and 2) a
blank copy of the correct DEP form to be used. Please complete the correct form and sign and date. The
Responsible Official shown on the form should be the same person who signs and dates the form on the last

page.

Please mail the completed, signed and dated form as soon as possible and return via the USPS to the following
address:

FDEP-DARM
Air General Permit Program
BAMMS, MS5510
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Below you will also find a link to our website and the complete application package, including the rules and
instructions regarding the completion of the form should you want to go directly to our website to obtain a copy of
the form. '

http://www.floridadep.org/Air/forms/titlevgp/dep62 213_900(2).pdf

If you have any questions, comments and/or concerns please e-mail or call.

Thank you and have a great day!

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

4/7/2009
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ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

AUMNICATE

in plain language

W Comn

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure
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